
September 11, 1936. 

 

Honorable James M. Pendergast, 

Kansas City, Missouri. 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

There is a vacancy in the position of Director of Music at Boonville. 

 

A John R. Amis, 4236 Olive Street, Kansas City, Missouri, has applied for the job. Will 

you please have him looked up and let me know about him. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Governor. 


